
“I am unable to vaccinate my kids for medical reasons which resulted in severe disabilities. They do not 
qualify for a medical exemption from OHA. My kids should not be discriminated against and banned 
from school for their disabilities. Please vote no on 3063” 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tamara Rubin 
Filmmaker 
Environmental Activist 
#LeadSafeMama 
Lead Safe Mama, LLC 
www.LeadSafeMama.com 

 

http://www.leadsafemama.com/

